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June 19th 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Robinwood Residential Visit – Monday January 20th – Wednesday 22nd  January 2025 

  
Following our letter of 17th May, you requested to reserve a place for your child on the residential visit 
together with a deposit payment of £50.   
 
This now leaves a remaining balance of £200.00 
 
We have set up the payment item on Parentpay where you are able to pay any amount, at any time to suit 
your circumstances. All we request is that the full amount is paid by December 31st 2024. 
 
Payment can be made via ParentPay or in cash.  If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium no payment is 
required. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
NGJS Office staff 

 


